Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up We have opened the bookings for May half term, if you would like to secure a space please contact the office.
Holiday club is 28th May-31st May 2024.
We are closed for bank holiday Monday 6th May. 

IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

[bookmark: _Hlk155357417][image: Where to Donate Clothes Before You Move — 8 Charities to Consider](Summer Term week 1)Thank you to everyone who raised money and joined us for our sponsored easter walk, all the children were very excited to see the arrival of the easter bunny hopping around the field and receiving their well-earned chocolate, please can we have all forms in by Wednesday 24th April along with the money. 
This week we have enjoyed the sunshine, we went for a walk to play pooh sticks in the stream and we have also enjoyed going to the park playing on the swings and racing down the slides, we enjoyed collecting daisy and making daisy chains for us to wear. 
The children enjoyed going on a beach walk, they stopped and listened to the birds and other sounds around them on the way to the beach. They saw a digger on the beach and sat to watch and shared a story about plastic pollution on the beach and in the sea, called 'Clean Up' by Nathan Bryan.
The children have shown lots of keen interest in the different arts and crafts, they have enjoyed making treasure maps of their own and going on adventures around the nature garden and preschool. Whilst exploring the nature garden we liked looking for bugs, using our magnifying glasses to look under the different objects, we found a wide variety in our garden including ladybirds, slow worm, slug’s snails, and millipede, we liked counting the legs and discussing where different bugs live.
The breakfast and afterschool children have been enjoying their normal activities of harm beads making bracelets, but they have been very keen to play on the field especially a mixture of different sports including football, rugby and frisbee and tennis. 









We would greatly appreciate any clothes donations of sock as we are very low if your child has borrowed a pair of preschool socks, please could these be returned thank you for your continued support.Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE CRACKERS AND MALTLOAF PLEASE.
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